
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
G’day, 
 
 I would like to make a submission if I may please: 
 As Australia has moved more and more toward Multi-Culturalism and further and further 
away from our former way commonly expressed as the white Australia policy, we have learned 
many a discrimination held and endeavoured to work toward a better less prejudice approach, 
working closer to becoming more reconciled with Indigenous Aborigine Australia.  

I believe our own beliefs have grown and also moved forward together as well, forging 
further our community of National Self-Identity and sense of progressing our Multi-Culturalism 
further encompassing more and more up to our present where I have a great faith our National 
Community will continue to push Cross-Cultural Multi-Culturalism furthering and broadening our true 
Aussie perspective of equal opportunity for all, welcoming and living peaceably and caringly 
together, simply living out our non-judgemental, non-discriminatory way of freedom striving for 
prosperity for all and more between us, that we may all be appreciating, kind-hearted, respecting 
and doing unto others the same as you yourself would want others to be caring, appreciating, 
respectful and doing unto you, at all times and in all situations and circumstances, evenly, or even 
better when you can, as this helps us all to smile more, be friendly and fair, to listen, learn, and be 
kind to each other. Australia to me is us ALL. 

So my opinion that I would like to express to the enquiry is that as such a fantastic 
Australian Society I would like to see we continue on more in learning how not to become offended 
equally as not to offend, and have a more generous approach in our attitude toward our world 
refugees and even more so Aborigines living in less than Australian conditions in regards to 
education, housing and less than better access to better social and medical services.   
 Thanks for the opportunity to write and make comment. 
 
Yours in Peace 
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